
STATE BOARD OF EDUCATION 
Update 

December 14, 2022 
 
SUBJECT: School District Policies and Procedures for Student Services in Alachua, Brevard,       
Broward, Duval, Florida School for the Deaf and the Blind, Hillsborough, Indian River, Leon, 
Miami-Dade and Palm Beach 
 
PROPOSED BOARD ACTION 
 
N/A 
 
AUTHORITY FOR STATE BOARD ACTION  
 
N/A 
 
EXECUTIVE SUMMARY 
 
At the October 2022 State Board of Education meeting, Senior Chancellor Oliva identified 
several school districts that have policies or procedures that may conflict with recent 
legislative changes or State Board of Education rules, so that these districts could evaluate 
and consider revisions to their documents. 
 
On November 18, 2022, ten districts were sent a letter identifying the language from their 
district documents. The letters indicated that an update would be provided to the State 
Board of Education on the districts’ latest status as of December 9, 2022. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
Supporting Documentation Included: Letters dated November 18, 2022, from the 
Florida Department of Education to the school districts of Alachua, Brevard, Broward, Duval, 
Florida School for the Deaf and the Blind, Hillsborough, Indian River, Leon, Miami-Dade and 
Palm Beach 
 
Facilitator/Presenter: Jacob Oliva, Senior Chancellor 
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